From: Tuhin Mondal

Sent: 2022/01/20 9:28 PM

To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca>; Brown, Patrick - Mayor <Patrick.Brown@brampton.ca>

Cc:

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Requesting to change the plan of the project, at the North side of our building- 9 George Street
North , Brampton.

Dear Carmen Caruso and Patrick Brown,

It is a communal request, of the residents of George Street North, to change the plan of the new upcoming
project at the North side of our building, which will deeply effect us negatively in many ways .

Firstly, it will decrease the value of our condos drastically, which I personally take it as my lifetime investment,
I am sure most of the owners will agree with me.

Secondly, it will effect our privacy too , and many more ..

Finally, if you approve this project, it will increase our stress level, in this current situation.

Hope , you will look into this matter from our point of view and consider our request.

Wishing you all a very happy and healthy Year 2022 ahead.

Thank you.

Tuhin Mondal

Brampton.



